
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
12th January 2024 

 

Year 1 trip to British Wildlife Centre  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 27th February, Year 1 will be visiting the British Wildlife Centre. This links to our learning 
theme next half term; ‘Fur, Feet and Feathers’ where the children learn about animal classification and 
grouping.  
 
Due to the increased cost of coach hire, we are asking parents to drop off and collect from the wildlife 
centre to reduce costs and make this trip possible. We are asking that children are dropped off at the 
main entrance by 9:30am. Children will need to be collected by 2:30pm from the same main entrance.  
 
The address is Eastbourne Road (A22), Newchapel, Lingfield, Surrey RH7 6LF.  
 
If you are car sharing for drop off/collection, please let me know directly, ahead of time, so I can 
update my records. We will not be able to release a child to anybody other than the parent unless we 
know ahead of time. (This is to safeguard all children). 
 
Your child will need to be in full school uniform and have an appropriate coat for the weather and a 
water bottle. As your child gets Universal School Meals, lunch will be provided by the school.  
 
The cost of the trip is £11.50 per child. Payment and consent can be made via Parentmail. This needs 
to be completed by Monday 5th February.  
 
Please note that if we do not get enough contributions, we would be unable to take the children on 
this trip. We are sure you will agree that this will be a very worthwhile trip to support the children’s 
learning.  
 
We require 3 parent helpers to support us on this trip for the full day. If you are interested and 
available, please speak to me directly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Burrage  

Elizabeth Woods 

Headteacher 

Trinity Oaks C of E School 

Brookfield Drive 

Horley  

RH6 9NS 

E:office@trinityoaks.surrey.sch.uk 

 



       

 

 


